
Packington Men's Group PMG
In June 2012, 10 PMG members enjoyed fine sunny weather in the midst of 
an otherwise dull wet early June, for a splendid afternoon of bowls, at the 
Ashby de la Zouch Bowls Club.  The games played were competitive, even 
though several of us are not regular bowls players. Afterwards, an excellent tea 

was provided by former Club president Gwen Ikin. The photo shows PMG 
members before taking to the green; with, at far right, Ashby Bowls Club 
president,  Mike Smith. Seated, second from right, is Bowls Club Secretary 
and PMG committee  member Mike Taylor, who organised the event.

On Thursday 12th July  2012 at 6:30pm  we depart for our PMG Evening 
Social Stroll ESS, during which we can get to know fellow members as 

we stroll an unchallenging mystery route in a 
pleasant area (such as shown at left) that suits 
our PMG demographic profile. Mike and 
Geoff have again chosen the ESS route, which 
again will lead to a convivial venue for more 
sedentary socialisation. Members unwilling to 

take the outdoor route may instead proceed direct to the venue. RSVP - 
Please contact Mike by email or by phone 414862  Please say if you 
need or can offer transport, or will want to proceed direct to the venue.
For Your Diary: Thursday 9th August 2012 - 8:30am - PMG 
Annual Breakfast with a Difference - a NEW MENU.  We 
hope this year to introduce a less challenging menu with a 
more healthy option, but still at our very own Bull & Lion.
Read more about PMG at the front of this Parish News; or see the  
"Men's Group" page at the village website "packington  dot info".
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